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Dear Public Service Commissioners, 

I believe it is both irresponsible and immoral to  require the public to  pay for a 
utility rate increase in order t o  finance the installation of a new coal-fired power plant. 
At this crucial time, scientists warn us that the very survival of our planet depends on our 
willingness and o u r  ability t o  wean ourselves of our dangerous addiction to coal. 
Moreover, the 1.5 billion dollar cost of construction of the Trimble County plant is 
enormous, and when the inevitable carbon caps are legislated, the plant would become 
excessively expensive to operate. All this at a time when middle-income families are 
already challenged by their utility bills, and low-income families are in real danger of 
being pushed over the edge. 

Other communities have successfully avoided building new coal plants by 
investing instead in conservation and increased weatherization, and they have supported 
a variety of renewable and non-polluting energy sources. By following their examples, 
we can improve the air and water quality in our community and in the world, and we 
can spare our citizens the oppressive burden of this proposed rate increase. 

Please consider carefully and courageously the choices you make on our behalf 
and on the behalf of future generations. 

Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Stewart 
Louisville, KY. 40205 
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